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SYNOPSIS - 

 

An Agreement for Professional Services has been negotiated between 

the City of Des Moines and Shive-Hattery, Inc. (Steve W. Brase, P.E., 

Partner, 1601 - 48th Street, West Des Moines, IA, 50266) for 

structural, mechanical, and electrical design of Fire Station No. 6 

improvements located at 1919 S.E. 6th Street. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT -  

 

Compensation to the consultant for work covered by the agreement 

shall be based on a lump sum not to exceed $24,000. Funds are 

available in the current Capital Improvement Program (CIP) from 

New Fire Stations. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION - 

 

Approval. 

 

 

BACKGROUND - 
 

Two engineering design services proposals were submitted by Pulley 

& Associates and Shive-Hattery, Inc. Shive-Hattery, Inc. had a much 

stronger structural component and provided a more complete 

representation during construction. Pulley & Associates' structural 

component was from Cedar Rapids and provided only one site visit. 

Shive-Hattery, Inc. had done the original study at Fire Station No. 6 

with recommendations for a repair at that time. 

 

With due consideration, it was determined that the best interest of the 

project would be served by the selection of Shive-Hattery, Inc. for 

engineering services on this project. 

 



 


